
Nottingham City Council: Letter to the
Chief Executive (22 February 2024)

Letter to the Chief Executive of Nottingham City Council outlining the
Secretary of State’s intervention package as announced on 22 February 2024.

Nottingham City Council: Ministerial
letter to Sir Tony Redmond (22
February 2024)

Letter from the Minister for Local Government to Sir Tony Redmond, Chair of
the Nottingham City Council Improvement and Assurance Board, outlining the
Secretary of State’s intervention package.

Nottingham City Council:
Representation (22 February 2024)

Representation from Nottingham City Council in response to the intervention
proposals announced by the Secretary of State on 13 December 2023.

London Borough of Tower Hamlets: Best
Value Inspector appointment letters

Letters appointing Best Value Inspectors in relation to the London Borough of
Tower Hamlets.
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London Borough of Tower Hamlets:
Letter to the Chief Executive in
relation to the Best Value Inspection

Letter to the Chief Executive of the London Borough of Tower Hamlets,
informing him of the appointment of Best Value Inspectors in relation to the
authority.
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